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MS. PATRICIA CODERRE – LETTER OF RESIGNATION 
 
 
 
Recommendation 
 

It is recommended that Report No. 089-12 re Ms. Patricia Coderre – Letter of Resignation be received 

for information.  

 

Attached as Appendix A is a copy of correspondence from Board Member, Ms. Patricia Coderre, sent to 

Ms. Cathy Saunders, City Clerk, advising of her resignation from the Board of Health effective December 

14, 2012.  

 

 
Graham L. Pollett, MD, FRCPC 

Medical Officer of Health 

 

 

 

 

https://www.healthunit.com/uploads/089-12-appendix-a.pdf

